From: registrar

To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0110
Date: Thursday, September 2, 2021 12:23:29 PM

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Thursday, September 2, 2021 10:06 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-02

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0110

-- Name --
Eileen Thompson

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

Your information package does not identify current prices for comparisons.

Also .....

Being such a large orginazation, responsible for the livelihood and common rights of so many people you SHOULD
be held responsible for the consideration of senior citizens and the fact that their pensions have or will not reflect
increases to afford this. Causing extreme difficulty for them and their life style. Perhaps your orginaziation could
collaborate with the government to prorate payments according to their incomes.

-- Attachment --





